

Newsletter 5

2017/2018 Whitchurch Primary School 05.10.17 22 Bristol Road, BS14 0PT www.whitchurchprimary.co.uk www.whitchurchpri.primaryblogger.co.uk Tel: 01275 833593

SPOOKY HALLOWEEN DISCO -

Wednesday 18th October



The PTA will be holding the annual spooky disco in the last week of term.

Tickets are £2 per child this includes a drink and a snack.

KS1 4pm - 5pm KS2 5pm - 6pm

Tickets will be sold outside the school gate after school all this week by the PTA.

BONFIRE NIGHT – Our bonfire night and firework display will take place on Friday 3rd November.

Members of the PTA will be selling advance tickets at the school gates after school the first week back after half term for £3 each.



FUTURE EVENTS -

PTA and AGM Meeting Tuesday November 7th – 6pm in the school hall. Christmas Fayre Friday 1st December 3.30pm – 5pm. All welcome! We rely on parent support for these events and are always grateful for all of your help.

PARENTS CONSULTATIONS - These will take place between 3:30pm and 6 pm next Monday 9th October and Wednesday 11th October. If you have not signed for a slot, please contact the office.

MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON – Thank you to all those who attended our fund raising event. We raised £230 for this cause.





CINEMA VISITS – Years R to 2 will be visiting the Vue Cinema on Wednesday 15th November to see 'Aladdin' and Years 3 to 6 will be visiting the Bristol Watershed on Friday 17th November to see 'The Eagle Huntress' - both are are rated U. The children will be travelling by coach and school will be funding the visits so there will be no charge.

OPEN DAY – Next Monday 9th October at 9.30am is our first open day for next year's Reception class.

PARKING – Please do not park on the pavement opposite school when dropping off and picking up children. Parents with buggies and prams are unable to use the path if it's blocked by a car. Thank you.

SCOOTERS – Please do not allow your children to scoot in the car parking area at the front of school and do stunts on the front steps at the start and end of school. Thank you.

EARRINGS - Please can we remind children in KS1 not to wear earrings to school, KS2 may wear stud earrings only. This applies to boys and girls. In KS2, please provide your child with 'sports tape' to cover earrings on PE days, as we do not want any accidents involving earrings.

YEAR 4 – SWIMMING – There will be no swimming on Thursday 19th October as the pool is closed. Children will be swimming on Friday 20th October instead. Please remember your kit!

FUTURE PROVISIONAL DIARY DATES:

Science Day and Curriculum Share – Tuesday 31st October Reception 2018 Open Days – Tuesday 7th November and Thursday 7th December at 9.30am

Year 3 and 6 – Bath Abbey Carol Concert – Monday 11th December

THIS WEEKS' ATTENDANCE RESULTS!

RECEPTION: 88.3%

Year 1: 97.3% Year 2: 98.9% Year 3: 97.9%

Year 4: 96.4% Year 5: 98.7% Year 6: 95.6%

THE WINNERS THIS WEEK ARE YEAR 2!

Year 2 will receive 10 minutes extra play time!

THE HOUSE WITH THE HIGHEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS OAK WITH 97.8%

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE!

Each week the school rewards children from each class with special certificates!

One will be awarded for excellent behaviour, the other for superb work, which will go into a 'showcase' book for visitors to view in the school office. Photos can be viewed on the website shortly!

This week's children are:

YEAR 1: Ronnie has been praised – Delilah has received the showcase award

YEAR 2: India has been praised – Sienna has received the showcase award

YEAR 3: Molly has been praised – Holly P has received the showcase award

YEAR 4: Louis has been praised – Libby has received the showcase award

YEAR 5: Dempsey has been praised – Hayley has received the showcase award

YEAR 6: Cameron has been praised – Leona has received the showcase award